
Brunswick ETS: 
Building a smarter, stronger energy future 

Join us at an in-person open house for the  

Brunswick Energy Transfer Project

In-Person Open House 
August 27, 2025 | 5:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.

Brunswick Family Community Center

18 Keyes Lane, Troy, NY 12180

* In-person information sessions are in an open house format and
do not include a formal presentation.

Questions? Contact us: 
box.ENYprojects@nationalgrid.com 

518-554-8454



National Grid’s commitment to our customers 
and communities begins by providing safe, 
reliable service, and meeting the increasing 
demand for energy.  To meet these growing 
needs, we will reinforce our infrastructure so we 
can continue to provide a reliable supply of 
natural gas to customers in the region.

We are in the final design stages of an 
infrastructure improvement project between 
Menemsha Road and Spring Avenue in the Town 
of Brunswick to build an energy transfer station
(ETS) capable of supplementing the natural gas 
system in the region to keep customers warm on 
the coldest days of the year. 

The project is critically important to enable 
National Grid to continue the safe and reliable 
supply of natural gas to thousands of customers 
in the region.

We hope that you will join us at our Open House 
to learn more about the project.

We are committed to providing you with 
opportunities to stay up to date on this project. 
For more information please contact us at: 

box.ENYprojects@nationalgrid.com 
518-554-8454

Project Engagement 
300 Erie Blvd W
Syracuse, NY 13202




